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Matthew Burle

From: Imogen Whitaker <clerk@birdhamparishcouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 November 2023 18:49

To: dcplanning shared; Victoria Baker

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Chichester District Council Planning Consultation - 23/02400/ELD

This Message originated outside your organization. 

Dear Vicki, 

Please could BPC have an EOT for this application until 14th December 2023. 

With thanks 

 

 

Best regards, 
 

Imogen Whitaker  

Clerk and RFO  

Birdham Parish Council 
 

Tel: 01243 575094 
 
 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use 

of the addressee.  Any views and opinions presented are solely those of the author and do 

not represent those of Birdham Parish Council.  Any offers contained within this email are 

subject to contract and without prejudice. 
 

If you are not the intended recipient then you will have received this email in error and any 

use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.  If you 

have received this email in error, please notify Birdham Parish Council by email or by 

telephone +44 1243 575094. 
 
 
 

From: dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 November 2023 15:22 
To: Imogen Whitaker <clerk@birdhamparishcouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: Chichester District Council Planning Consultation - 23/02400/ELD  
  
Planning Consultation 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
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If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be 
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to 
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44  (0) 1243 785166 
contact@chichester.gov.uk 


